Golcar Lily Day Meeting October 1st 2018

Apologies Sue Whitwham, Nore Beaumont, Andrea France, Lynne Knight, Geoff Stainton, Matt Ellis

AttendingSue Starr, Marion Hall, Elaine Oldham, Renne Wyatt, Barbara Armitage, Sue StaintonSara-Jane Poshill, John Broadbent, Mark Evans, Sara Evans, Craig Ellis, Soo Ellis,
Louise Houlton.

Secretary Sue Starr proposed Louise Houlton, Marion seconded. All approved.

Matters Arising

Treasury £6568.58 at the moment, setting up nicely for next year. Accounts to be sent at the end of October for auditing.

Legal Mark Evans and Sue Starr to meet with Huddersfield Live on 2/10/18 to talk about licenses. Still running on a temporary event licence and needing to check if anything has changed.

John for licensing the bar can have 12 temporary licences a year – can be covered if needed.

Insurance – doubled on advice from Huddersfield Live.

Needed Litter control – Temporary litter bins as the ones we have are locked and not great for the amount of litter created during the day itself.
 as many hands as possible needed for tidying up after the end of the day.
 Howard Roche having the skip on driveway again.
 Question posed as to asking the stall holders to clean up after themselves after they finish with the stall – it has been suggested this happens every year but it does not necessarily happen. Sue Starr to write something to inform stall holders of the clearing away of rubbish and where it can be done.
 Announcers – maybe needed to properly direct members of the public to the various entertainments going on during the day.
 Possibility of performers entertaining for free to keep costs down Signage – Sue to talk to Media 29 to discuss new signage

Venues Library – with a facepainter
Providence is good
Museum is assumed but we need to check
Scout Hut is a yes
St John's, Scape and School field needs checking
Baptist and Drop by is no.
Rose and Crown – possible art work/ live music.
Considerably smaller venue wise for next year, things definitely more centred around the main village.

Entertainment	Bouncy castle – Soo to talk to Holme Valley mountain rescue Tractor people Normannis – Louise to sort invoice from last year as still not received and booking for next year needs to go in. "Ormskirk" style show – costs to be checked. Scout Hut – archery, no 33 rd regiment. Punch and Judy – quite expensive – do we need him again? School field – need to liaise about the times of activities. John to talk to Morris dancers for their entertainment. Circus skills – consensus on not sure what he was doing, potential for him to return. Belly dancers – votes for yes True talent – votes for yes Dancers – need to check Tractor pull – didn't happen last year – need to check Music – is organised and sorted – need to organise the sing. Photobooth – can't get hold of her, website unavailable. Sue asked if anybody would want to take on the entertainment organisation in the village. No one came forward.
Food map and §	
Procession	Photos look good, maybe needs to be at a time when more people are around. Craig suggested that the people in in tend to bring more people to watch. Suggestion of getting the children involved in fancy dress again – theme of "heroes" Golcar United – on school field for penalty shoot-outs – Craig to get in touch to discuss participation in parade. Mark suggested that all events needed someone to organise it properly and doing it well. Worth asking about carnival floats/ trolleys
Buses/ Commu	nication Not ordered yet but the buses are available 5 drivers should be available.
Planters	Colne valley – message from Lynne. Soo suggested getting more than what is on the original email Clear delivery with the actual owner – as some issues from previous dealings. Delivery to be to the scout hut on the Friday to be put out on Saturday morning. Flowers then to be sold on at the end of the day, need confirmation from the owner.
Golcar Remembers event – From Monday 5 th to 10 th November at the Scout Hut.	

Next meeting – final one for 2018 – Tuesday 13th November 2018 at Rose and Crown.